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               Monday 18th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Year 1 St. Thomas’ Church – Monday 25th March 2024 

 

On Monday 25th March, we would like to take Year 1 to St. Thomas’ Church in 

Woolwich as part of our R.E. learning.  In R.E, we have been learning about Christian 

beliefs and the Easter Story and will be attending a workshop run by the Church to 

further our knowledge. 

 

We will be travelling by foot and will be leaving the school by 9.15am (Pine) and 

10.30am (Hazel) and returning by 10.30am (Pine) and 12:00 pm (Hazel).   

 

The children will be required to wear their full school uniform, coats and comfortable 

walking shoes on the day. They may also bring a packed lunch and water bottle, but 

they will be eating lunch when they return to school. Those who receive free school 

meals are entitled to have their lunch provided by the school.  

 

There will be no cost for this trip. As this is a local trip, we will not need further consent.  

 

We would like to invite parent volunteers to join us on this trip.  Please speak with Miss 

Castelino or Miss Jellings if you would like to join us on the day for our trip. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Miss Castelino & Miss Jellings  

Year One team 

 


